
 

 

 

18th November 2024 

 

Dear students and parents  

 

With just one month to go until the Christmas break, I would like to share with you some important updates 

about life at Collyer’s and upcoming events.  

 

Christmas Concert – Monday 2nd December 

I am delighted to be able to invite all students, parents and their family and friends to our annual Christmas 

concert in St. Mary’s Church, Horsham at 7pm on Monday 2nd December. I look forward to welcoming 

many of our community to such a wonderful opportunity to hear our accomplished student musicians and 

bring festive cheer at this time of the year.  

 

End of term timetable and first day back 

The last day of term is Wednesday 18th December and as is traditional, teaching will finish at lunchtime at 

1.20pm after Period 4. College will be closed to students after that time. The first day of teaching after the 

Christmas break will be Monday 6th January.  

 

I will write again in January with my spring term newsletter, but in the meantime can I wish a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year to you all.  

 

 

Dan Lodge 

Principal 


